
Ford Pond

Here is a picture taken 4 months ago of the beautiful pond we have located
three miles west of where we are sitting.

If you have not been down Church Street lately, you may not recognize the
parking lot. It has moved down a level and has parking for cars as well as
RVs. There are several picnic tables where you can enjoy a meal, have a
cup of coffee, and watch the birds come and go. A lot of the area around
the Pond is paved but there are plans to pave it all around but there is a
glitch.

The gentleman who has been responsible for initiating the rehabilitation of
this asset is Jim Houseman who will be addressing us next Friday, the 9th
at 3 pm during Social Hour. He will tell us about the progress to date and
the plans for the future.

Plan to be in attendance and bring a snack. There will be wine!!


